DRAKE UNIVERSITY

DES MOINES 11, lOWA

GRADUATE DIVISION

February 18, 1964

To Members of the Iowa Section
Mathematical Association of America:

Recently, Chairman Clarence H, Lindahl of Iowa Staté Univer—
sity had received but two titles of papers for the spring
program of the Iowa Section of the M.A.A. at Luther College,
Decorah, April 17 and 18. Obviously, a nuymber of papers are
needed for a successful meeting.

Will you please help your officers to plan a worthwhile pro-
gram by submitting titles of papers to your Chairman not later
than March 1. ~ .

It is expected we will have someone from CUPM to give a talk,
We also hope to have another main speaker through the M,A,A.

Sincerely,
Earle L. Canfield

Sec'y.-Treas,, Iowa Section
ELC,pl Mathematical Assoc, of America



